
 

 

Hello Families! 

 

We have come to the end of another school year which is so hard to believe since we have not seen your 

little ones in over a year. The children’s ministry has tried to continue to serve in various ways, and I hope 

it has been helpful to you. During our remote time, we have been able to have classes for 4th-5th, then 

2nd-3rd, and now Preschool. We have a Facebook group for family connection, and we update the 

ChilMin Corner on the church's website weekly with lessons and parent guides. We have also done the 

Parenting Beyond Your Capacity parenting series. Whether accessing the resources we provided or doing 

something else, I pray that you are all doing well and have been able to maintain or build a spiritual 

foundation for your children. 

 

 

As we prepare to return to in person services and soon the reopening of children's ministry we are 

updating information and rosters, as well as assessing your current needs and ways you can serve. If you 

have children’s ministry age children, 3 months- 5th Grade, please click Family Update and compete 

the form with your current info. We will email again by the end of June to confirm your child's classes. 

There will be no virtual June classes, except for preschool. 

 

 

You will always be able to check ChildMin Corner for information and updates, or contact me for any 

questions, concerns, or just to catch up. 

 

 

Love you all, stay well! 

 

 

April Williams 

Children's Ministry Leader 

awilliams@thecharlottechurch.org 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaxXA7u-NkTg51uFJT1YpbTvw2Xdlue0alH9ujHWaGds3YEw/viewform?usp=sf_link

